WHITLEY MEMORIAL C of E AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL



Gordon Terrace Bedlington Northumberland NE22 5DE Tel: 01670 822994

Email: admin@whitley.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher – Mrs Claire Gray

'Let your light shine' – Matthew 5:16 Our Current Core Value: Truthfulness

Dear Whitley Family,

It has been one hot week here at the Whitley. It seems strange as the Y5&6 have spent all week practising what should have been their Christmas performances.

It has been lovely to see parents in school this week, at the New Nursery and Reception meetings, and we are looking forwards to welcoming parents to our Y5&6 performances next week. (See below.)

This week's trips have gone really well and the children have been praised for their behaviour and attitude. Year 2 are looking forward to their trip to Kirkley Hall on Monday.

Summer Fair

The Whitley Friends are holding a Summer Fair, at school, on Friday 15th July at 3.10pm. We need your help with prizes please. We are asking each year group to bring in themed prizes:

Early Years- Bars/boxes of chocolate for the chocolate tombola

Years 1 and 2- 'Smellies' for a 'smellies' tombola e.g. perfume, deodorants, body lotions, bath bombs

Years 3 and 4- Bottles for the bottle tombola e.g. wine, pop, ketchup

Year 5- Packaged food items for hampers

Year 6- Any of the above

We would also appreciate any raffle prizes and, more than anything, offers of help. (Please contact the Whitley Friends if you are able to help out.)

Bike shed

If children are using the bike shed, please ensure that they put their bikes/ scooters neatly and that they are **not** ridden on the school premises.



Attendance Winners

CONGRATULATIONS to Langley, again, with 93.9%. They are superstars.

Year 5/6 Performances

Parents/ carers of Y5 & 6 parents, please don't forget to get your tickets from the office. We still have quite a few tickets left and therefore if parents who already have tickets would like some more please contact the office.

Lateness

There are a lot of children who are arriving late at school. It is really important for the children arrive on time so that they are having a settled start to their day. Also, it has a massive impact on the office staff who then have to leave the office unmanned to take the children to their classes.

Take care and let's hope the sun shines for the weekend. Mrs Gray











